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The Electronics and Computer Science Joven Clubs (JCCE) already started to provide some services in the 
territories that entered the first recovery stage after COVID-19.

Alexander Díaz Meriño, head of the Communication Office of Joven Club, told Granma that in that sense, 
their facilities will open, without allowing clients, to provide IT assistance, to copy the audiovisual package 
by the name of La Mochila, and also to offer Wi-Fi access at the service of the Cuban Family Network.

He remarked that the offer of entertaining services will remain in place for the users of the networks owned 
by natural persons and connected to the TinoRed. Among those offers he highlighted video games, which 
allow users from every part of the country to interact, and also to access forums, chats and some other of 
Joven Club's websites like La Mochila, Reflejos (a blogging social network), and Estanquillo.
The sales of the licenses for the Cuban antivirus software Segurmática will also continue in this stage, as 
well as the development of IT security plans and the issuing of recharge coupons and pay phone cards by 
ETECSA
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